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	Daily News Inquiry on East San Fernando Valley Corridor Study

Today, the Daily News inquired about a series of community meetings that Metro, in cooperation with the City of Los Angeles, will hold during April 2012. The meetings will update the public on the Alternatives Analysis (AA) study which will evaluate options to improve north-south travel opportunities in the East San Fernando Valley and provide connections to the regional transportation network. The AA study is a precursor to the draft environmental document. The reporter was informed by staff that during October 2011, a series of community meetings were held to introduce this transit study which initially only included the Van Nuys Boulevard corridor between Ventura Boulevard and the I-210 freeway. As a result of public input, the project study area has now been expanded to include Sepulveda Boulevard and the Sylmar/San Fernando Metrolink Station as a northern terminus/origination point. Initial alternatives under consideration as part of the AA include Bus Rapid Transit (BRT), Light Rail Transit (LRT), Streetcar, a “No Build” alternative and a Transportation Systems Management (TSM) alternative aimed at better managing the flow of traffic along the corridor. The community meetings are scheduled on Thursday, April 12, 2012, Tuesday, April 17, 2012 and Wednesday, April 18, 2012 during the hours of 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., on all days. A story is expected to run within the next couple of days.
Metro Orange Line Extension Street Closure Notice
Full Street Closure and Final Street Paving

As part of the continuing construction activities for the Metro Orange Line Extension, the contractor will be implementing continuous street closures for the final grind and overlay (street paving) activities. Full street closures are scheduled to take place along the intersections of Canoga Avenue from Plummer Street to Marilla Street on Thursday, April 5, 2012 and Friday, April 6, 2012 during the hours of 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m., on both days. Full street closures are also scheduled to take place along the intersection of Canoga Avenue and Sherman Way on Saturday, April 7, 2012 during the hours of 1:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120405_Full_Street_Closure_Canoga_Sherman_Plummer_Marilla.pdf
Expo Construction Notice 
Street Closures 
As part of the construction for the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily close Washington Boulevard and National Boulevard for street improvements near the Culver City Station. This work is being managed by the Expo Construction Authority and being performed by the general contractor Balfour Beatty Joint Venture (BBJV) and its subcontractors. Temporary closures and traffic detours are scheduled to take place on Saturday, April 14, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., on Sunday, April 15, 2012 from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and on Saturday, April 21, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. It is advised to take alternate routes, if possible, to avoid delays and reduce congestion. Finally, please do not enter the construction work zone and obey all posted construction signs. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120405_Expo_Construction_Notice.pdf
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